
FAQ’s 

Will this shift boot fit my jeep? 
 These shift boots have been designed to be installed in place of the original 
rubber boot. If you have an original rubber boot or a replacement that you have 
purchased from a local retailer, then yes, these boots will fit, and in stock mounting 
holes. Worst case, if they do not, we will offer help to determine why it will not fit 
or offer a refund. 

Will this shift boot a different transmission/
transfer-case than specified? 
 The shift boots were designed specifically for the transmissions listed, 
however, that does not mean they cannot be adapted to other uses. Chances are, we 
may be coming out with a boot specifically for your jeep! Email us and ask! 

Do you make a Twin-Stick boot for us who have 
upgraded the T/C? 
 Short answer, YES! Visit our website and sort the products by the twin-stick 
option to see what it available.  

How do I know these boots are going to last or look 
good? 
 Our proof is in the Warranty! Check it out! Basically, if it broke and you 
didn't help it break, we probably cover it and will get you a replacement!  



Do you offer boots for the early CJ models? YJ? WJ? 
TJ? 
 All in due time my fellow jeep friends. Our goal is to come out with the early 
model CJ's by the end of 2017 and the Yj’s shortly after that. We have already 
started the drawings for all the boots and continue to make adjustments to ensure 
the best fitment the first time. Follow our Facebook page for updates!  
@stronghold Shiftboots


